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Your student is scheduled for a triennial review of his/her special education program 
and services during the next school year. As part of this triennial assessment, a vision 
and hearing screening will be conducted. Next year the district will conduct this 
screening during the regular, mandated hearing and vision screenings for K, 2, 5, and 
8th graders. 
 
All students scheduled for triennial IEP’s will have their hearing and vision screened 
with the mandated screenings.  Your student will have their vision screening done by an 
optometrist contracted with the district or a trained nurse. Their hearing will be tested by 
audiologists or a trained nurse. This information will be reported to you at the IEP 
meeting, or earlier if your student fails either screening. 
 
If you do not want your student to participate in the vision and hearing screening at 
school, please contact the nurses via email at RUSDnurses@rocklinusd.org.    
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